
Note of the meeting to discuss the roll-out of recombinant - Wednesday 3 
December 2003 in room 679D Skipton House 

Present: 
Richard Gutowski (RG) 
Jill Taylor (JT) 
Zubeda Seedat (JT) 
Sunny Kathuria (SK) 
Davina Hampson (DII) 

Apologies: 
Julia Stallibrass (JS) 

Judicial Review 

RG reported that lawyers had advised that the roll-out of recombinant should not go 
ahead until the Judgment. DH advised that the Judgment was expected any day. 

Recombinant Working Group 

RG suggested that SK and JS attend the next meeting of the Working Group 

Letter to PCTs 

It was agreed that the letter from Frank Hill would be attached to the Resource 
Limit Adjustment letter (RLA) to PCTs. It was noted that RLA's are addressed to 
the Chief Executive and copied to the Directors of Finance. 

ZS agreed to copy an example of an RLA letter to DH. 

RG confirmed that a small sub-group would be set up to monitor to the roll-out of 
recombinant products. 

RG reported that PS(PH) had expressed an interest in making an announcement on 
recombinant. 

SK agreed that the CDT would assist with the RLA letters. 
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